
LINK TO PRESENTATION: 
 

National Cyber Security Awareness Month is a time to recognize the importance of 
computer security essentials. As Multnomah County becomes increasingly reliant on 
information technology to maintain many of its key functions, it is vital that employees 
implement safe practices to prevent, protect and respond to cyber threats.  At Multnomah 
County, IT employees go to great lengths to maintain cyber security for staff and 
community members alike.  The full presentation is here:  
 https://docs.google.com/a/multco.us/presentation/d/1Pznc1ExHQ6tsXSi498tFfQloAGAXlchhb8TvLbjbx-4/edit?usp=sharing 
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